
 
STATE OF CONNECTICUT 

 
Public Utilities Regulatory Authority 

PURA to Hold Public Comment Hearings on CT Water Rate Application  
   

(New Britain, CT – October 30, 2023) – The Connecticut Public Utilities Regulatory Authority (PURA) 
today announced it will hold three public comment hearings to receive ratepayer feedback on The 
Connecticut Water Company’s (CWC) application to amend its rate schedule. This is in addition to 
evidentiary hearings that will be held with CWC and other interested parties in January 2024.  
  
PURA encourages ratepayers to attend and participate in hearings on:  

• Wednesday, November 1 at 5:30 p.m.; Hall Memorial Library, McKnight Community Room, 93 
Main St., Ellington, CT  

• Monday, November 27 at 5:30 p.m.; Jonathan Trumbell Library, 580 Exeter Road, Lebanon, 
CT  

• Thursday, December 14 at noon; Zoom  
  
Ratepayers and other stakeholders submitting comments into the public record are urged to include 
the docket number (Docket No. 23-08-32), your name, and home address.  
  
Under the proposed rate application, CWC has requested that PURA increase the company’s annual 
revenues above current levels by approximately $21 million, or 18.1%, for rates effective July 1, 
2024. Depending upon where a customer is located, the requested increase would add between $18.80 
and $58.69 on a quarterly basis to the typical residential water bill (approximately 15,000 gallons per 
quarter).  
  
CWC’s last distribution rate case was completed in July 2021. The Clinton-based utility, which is owned 
by SJW Group, provides water and fire protection service to over 107,000 customers, or 360,000 
people, across 60 towns and cities across Connecticut. 
 
Resources 

• Water utilities by town 
• Rate case timelines 
• Rate case information 
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https://ctdeep.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYsfuisqDsrGNA5GzIczUOs-T51LI7Q8cGB#/registration
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fportal.ct.gov%2fPURA%2fConsumer-Services%2fFile-a-Public-Comment%2fFile-a-Public-Comment&c=E,1,DfLrwbsRqTjnQZJF1vPkxnReqTMdDFxHnU1JtolyECw0KTbhMbczeegDJzohKKCV60If7HdmmVU2YYH3CWXV3u9CJBkxd9XVWuYM43w7MJRcwqaiA5mB_XNWeQ,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.dpuc.state.ct.us%2fdockcurr.nsf%2f%28Web%2bMain%2bView%2fAll%2bDockets%29%3fOpenView%26StartKey%3d23-08-32&c=E,1,NgVUrY2DN3im3ba15jpAD60Q2cgoaCFZa6Ls_CalNIFH4-nq7__ht0M4DangbVcgrO4Lx-l4b4DahGuH23kzhjLaQPJru8GwbTiQUVZ1CxKZLQ,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fportal.ct.gov%2fPURA%2fPress-Releases%2f2021%2fPURA-Ruling-Sets-Base-Rates-for-Connecticut-Water-Company-Customers&c=E,1,xHCkGPEw2XypujtFf5sLquy7pc_9Dio5P_cBlmnQaRrvJcRK8_6qB-gvzWYEqe631e-o4-kRfLyK3ACf7uPLieJ31remfDDnTIkiYt5K9bA,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fportal.ct.gov%2f-%2fmedia%2fPURA%2fWater%2fWaterUtilitiesByTownpdf.pdf&c=E,1,cT4otj7IafEgrDN1RBSwU6h2WqdwZD_KyccRRuS7zkN3reAAC_W9yoITc4JVbYIuv7id1oj9dzXEIqzI5tZTQduc3o4RIxD72mEGKhLO&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fportal.ct.gov%2fPURA%2fIndustries%2fRates&c=E,1,MpSo9ssSx4sfQNxY_H78d-d0YA81l-m3dxFkjH8s8kyTQ2FfnloYH2g92w3a5e5QsiElZuH1Y_vlrfPmGVgqkohOoYRUmGMRGG8ZOW7yUTYP&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fportal.ct.gov%2fpura%2findustries%2frate-case-information&c=E,1,NBxtkKboZmxb_AcYbveHj4pOmaqcIWWO6YfPW0g1Lx05SVL3b3uhgyeTTy61CEtmgOklK3sbOeQeWoVXQqU09qmNIVQPn77LfXS3gAneiSvt&typo=1
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